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Comments: Please do not allow e-bikes usage on Forest Service or Wilderness trails. Most hikers, backpackers

and equestrians are seeking the quiet and solitude of nature when they set out to enjoy Forest lands. They hope

for a chance to see wildlife in its habitat and for a few hours of peace in an increasingly noisy and anxious world.

The whine of e-bikes traveling at up to 30mph is not compatible with these goals and is indirect opposition to the

intent of the Wilderness Act. E-bike users for the most part are not seeking an experience in nature; they seek

speed and thrill at the expense of the safety of other trail users. 

Thank you for allowing an opportunity to comment.

Pam Floyd


